
Earth Class News 

 

We have had an interesting week! We went on a 

‘virtual safari’ to investigate different animal 

habitats, we then made our own African 

Savanna.  

 

We are working hard on our maths. We have 

learned all about the numbers 6,7 and 8. We 

can move counters around to say that 6 is the 

same as 4 and 2 or 3 and 3.  

 

We had a disco for Mrs King’s Birthday and the 

children had a go at writing some birthday 

cards, luckily this week we learned the ‘ng’ 

sound so we were able to have a good try! 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


